
 
 
Mrs Gill Smith 
5 Lake Lane,  
Bothenhampton,  
DT6 4JY  
 

4th December 2020 
 
Dear Gill 
 
I write to you on behalf of all the councillors to thank you for your service to the people of 
Bothenhampton and Walditch. 
 
We wish you good fortune as you find time for other pursuits and look forward to seeing you 
about town in future, perhaps when it is once again possible to talk without shouting from 
two yards away. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
A J Basker 
Chairman  
Bothenhampton & Walditch Parish Council 
clerk@bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
Website www.bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
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